August 29, 2022 Regular Council Meeting
Handout 3 - Agenda Item D.6

From: cityclerk
Subject: around rezoning 1950 McLaren Rd W Prince George

From: Julie Patterson _

Sent: Sunday, August 28, 2022 1:01 PM
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>
Subject: around rezoning 1950 McLaren Rd W Prince George

We live at 1846 MclLaren Rd W Prince George and do not support rezoning at 1950 McLaren Rd W to 2 smaller lots.

We are concerned that these smaller lots will be for rental properties of which would disrupt the family orientated vibe
of the neighbourhood.

Thank you
Julie Patterson
Andre Winia

1846 MclLaren Rd W
Prince George BC
V2N 6T8



